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11th September 2023 

Dear Parents and children in Year 6 

We are aware that many of the children are sitting tests this month in preparation for 

Secondary School choices. 

This can be very stressful for the children but I can guarantee in school we ensure the 

children are calm and relaxed with many text technique tips shared. 

We wish each and every child sitting tests this month all the best but we want to share 

with families the quote below as we fully believe our children are more than a test result. 

‘Standardized tests are a measure of student 

achievement... but they do not measure a student's heart, 

or their work ethic, or their kindness, or their creativity... 

or anything else that makes for successful adults.’ 

 

So Good Luck Year 6 and we will see you at 1.30pm tomorrow (Tuesday 12th 

September) 

 

Miss Sarah Griffin and Mrs Laura McLaughlin 


